
       

A-LEVEL PSYCHOLOGY TRIP TO
BIRMINGHAM MAGISTRATES COURT

FILMING THE SIXTH FORM
PROMOTIONAL VIDEO

It has been a busy week in the Sixth Form, with Year 12 students completing their in-class
assessments. We’ve also been encouraging them to reflect on their strengths and areas
for improvement as we begin a new term. Students have been getting their assessment

results back over the week and will get some next week too. It’s really important they take
the time to highlight what they need to do moving forward to improve and to make an

effort to understand why they may not have achieved the grade they’d hoped for, in some
cases.

The Spring term has lots in store for our Sixth Formers, including the Auschwitz
Ambassador trip, a trip to a magistrates court for psychology students, Birmingham’s

University and Careers Fair for all in March and a host of guest from Warwick University,
ASK apprenticeships, and more, do continue to support their decisions.

Next week, we will share with parents, students and staff, a brilliant promotional video
featuring many of our Sixth Form students working in their lessons. We hope to use the
video to inspire students to join us and showcase what we have to offer, but it’s also a

wonderful capture of the enthusiastic and hard working cohort that we have with us now,
so we really hope they enjoy watching it and that they’re proud of what they helped

achieve!

Have a lovely weekend,
The Sixth Form Team
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KEY DATES Year 12 Notices 

LHS 6th Form @lhs6thform

Friday 31st January

Parents receive
assessment grades

Friday 31st January

Year 11 Sixth Form
Applications Close 

FORM SUBMISSION DEADLINE: FRIDAY 14TH FEBRUARY

Work Experience Week - 30th June - 4th July 2025

Students must be reaching out to businesses regarding work experience now,
to ensure we have time to authorise it. 

When a placement has been offered by an employer please use the below link to submit your
consent form. Once we have received all of the necessary information from students, parents/carers
and the employer, we will be in touch to confirm authorisation of the work experience placement for

the above dates.

Please copy and paste this link into your browser: https://forms.office.com/e/C8sRxkDUb0

School closes at
2:00pm

Wednesday 22nd

Assessment Results - Students’
assessment results will be emailed to
parents on Friday 31st January.

Tuesday 21st

Parents Evening - Parents will have
the opportunity to speak to their
son/daughter’s subject teachers to
discuss their progress on Thursday 6th
February. More details will be shared
soon.

Photograph Permission - Please see
the ClassCharts announcement and
action where appropriate.

Mr Wright -
Primary School

Headteacher

https://forms.office.com/e/C8sRxkDUb0
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YEAR 12 PSYCHOLOGY
TRIP TO BIRMINGHAM
MAGISTRATES COURT

This week, Head of Psychology, Mrs Javed, took both of her A-Level
Psychology groups to Birmingham Magistrates Court. 

Students took a guided tour of the courts and were fascinated by
the architecture and grandness of the building. Students valued the
experience of sitting in on live criminal trials and seeing eyewitness
testimony in action. Additionally students attended a Q&A session
with a magistrate.Year 12 Psychology students have been studying

the topic of memory and eyewitness testimony, so seeing a real case
and witness statements was surreal!
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Applications are open!
The deadline for applications is Friday 31st January!

(internal)

Next: Student Interviews
After the application deadline, we will begin inviting all applicants to a short

interview with Mr Brookes or one their subject teachers to discuss their
subject choices and answer any questions they may have. Students should

look out for their invite in their emails.

YEAR 11YEAR 11YEAR 11

Not sure which subjects you want to choose?
Browse our 24 A-Levels+ on our website to find out more!

https://www.lighthall.co.uk/student-support/a-level-
subjects/



Why are we running this conference?
 We believe the NHS is at its best when its workforce is representative of the patients it

serves. With this in mind, this conference is designed to support applicants who have
historically been underrepresented in NHS Dentistry. We aim to inspire those who have

the potential to shape the future of the NHS, regardless of their background.
 

What is it?
 It’s a conference to advise and support Year 12 students on an application to Dentistry.
We will provide insight into a healthcare career, along with relevant and useful advice

on your applications. We will also showcase what life is like in the field of Dentistry,
and what the Birmingham Dental School has to offer!

 
When and where is it?

 Dr.eam Dentistry 2025 will take place at the Birmingham Dental Hospital, B5 7EG on
Saturday 22 February 2025. It will run from 9:00-15:00 for Year 12. Times are subject to

slight changes but will be confirmed nearer the time.
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INTERESTED IN DENTISTRY?

PLEASE USE THIS LINK TO APPLY!
https://tinyurl.com/dream-dentistry25

https://tinyurl.com/dream-dentistry25

